
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

St Margaret’s C.E. Junior School PTFA 

We would like to introduce St Margaret’s PTFA; a friendly group of parents who plan and run 

fundraising events and activities to enrich the education of all of our children.  

Although we are a relatively new group, formed in late 2023, we have already successfully 

completed a number of projects including: 

• Christmas Discos 

• Easter Raffle 

• Summer Raffle 

• Year Six Leavers’ Gifts 

• Ice cream van visit  

• Non-school uniform day 

 

We have some exciting plans for the forthcoming year and warmly invite you to join us and 

get involved. We meet once a month to plan events but welcome all support, no matter how 

small, if you would prefer to help with specific events.  

Please contact us on the email address below, or via our Facebook page, for more 

information on how you can be involved. 

We look forward to hearing from you. 

Yours sincerely 

St Margaret’s PTFA 

 

Email:        stmargaretswolstantonpta24@outlook.com 

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61565808232049&locale=en_GB 
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